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4807 Jonestown Rd., Suite 145 
Harrisburg, PA 17109-1744
(717) 230-1172 JUSTIN C. FLEMING

STATE REPRESENTATIVE  105TH LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT

On Friday, Nov. 7 from  
9 A.M. – 11 P.M., come out 
to enjoy some good food  
and meet with neighbors at 
our Veterans Breakfast!
Seats are limited,  
so reserve yours  
today by calling  
(717) 230-1172 or emailing 
RepFleming@pahouse.net.

Veterans BreAKFAST
Fri., NOV. 7 
9 a.m. – 11 p.m.
AFSCME Council 13 
Headquarters
150 South 43rd St., Suite 3 
Harrisburg

Upcoming events

Our Senior Fair is coming up! 
We’ll have 50+ vendors at this 
free event. Stop by to learn 
about healthcare options, social 
programs, and other resources.

RSVP by calling 
(717) 230-1172 or email 
RepFleming@pahouse.net.

Senior Fair
Fri., Sept. 12
10 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Capital Blue Cross
2500 Elmerton Ave.
Harrisburg

Save the date for Midfest, a 
resource fair for middle-aged 
people and their families!

HOSTED BY:
REP. NATE DAVIDSON,
REP. DAVE MADSEN,
& REP. JUSTIN FLEMING

Midfest
Sat., Sept. 6
10 a.m. – 4 p.m. 
Broad Street Market
1233 N. 3rd St. 
Harrisburg

RePlate & RePurpose
Sept. 20
10:30 a.m. – 12 p.m. 
Susquehanna Township 
Middle School
801 Wood St.
Harrisburg 

Is your license plate peeling, 
damaged or worn? Come 
out to our free replacement 
event! Just bring your 
driver’s license and 
current registration, and 
we’ll get the paperwork filed 
for your new plate! Please 
note that new plates will not 
be issued on the spot, so 
leave your plate on until a 
new one is sent to you. 

We’ll also have a Goodwill present for a “one stop drop-
off bin.” Bring your old or unwanted clothing and items for 
donations and your older electronics for safe disposal.
For more details, call my office at (717) 230-1172.

SAVE  
THE  

DATE

RePlate & RePurpose
Replace your 
worn/peeling license  
plate plus drop off  
your recyclable electronics 
and Goodwill donations

My Office is  
Here to Help
¾ PennDOT problems or questions.
¾ Obtaining birth or death certificates. 
¾ CHIP (Children’s Health Insurance Program). 
¾ Voter registration forms and absentee 

ballot applications. 
¾ Information on PA’s 529 College Savings Plans. 
¾ PACE (pharmaceutical assistance for qualified 

senior citizens). 
¾ Questions with any state agency. 

Scan Me!

Scan the QR code 
to sign up for my 
emails and stay up 
to date with what’s 
happening in the 
district and in the 
House chamber! 

 RepFleming@pahouse.net

 RepFleming.com

 @RepFleming

 @RepJFleming

CAPITOL OFFICE:
27A East Wing 
P.O. Box 202105 
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2105 
(717) 772-0674 • Fax: 717-780-6029

DISTRICT OFFICE:
4807 Jonestown Rd., Suite 145 
Harrisburg, PA 17109-1744 
(717) 230-1172 • Fax: (717) 839-2742
Toll-Free: (833) 821-1767

A RESOURCE FAIR 
FOR MIDDLE-AGED 
PEOPLE AND  
THEIR FAMILIES

I’ve been working hard in the House to pass bills that improve your 
life and the health and prosperity of our community. Some highlights 
include the Working Pennsylvanians Tax Credit, The Cannabis Health 
and Safety Act, and the Raise the Wage Act. Now, we look forward to 
passing a budget that benefits all Pennsylvanians. 

I’m also proud to announce my bipartisan bill that protects firefighters’ 
income passed the House! The bill would exclude contributions to 
length-of-service award programs from the definition of income 
for Personal Income Tax purposes, keeping the hard-earned 
money our firfighters earned in their pockets.

I’m excited to continue fighting to invest in public 
education, support working families, increase 
investments in our mental health services and 
more. There’s so much to do, and I’m not 
wasting a second as your Representative. 

Dear Neighbor,



What’s happening in HarrisburgGovernment Programs

Nearly 100 Scouts from 
across Pennsylvania 
were at the Capitol 
in June for Scouting 
America’s annual “Report 
to the Commonwealth.” 
I fondly remember my 
Scouting days, and it was 
my pleasure to welcome 
these driven, motivated, 
and highly skilled boys 
and girls to the Capitol! 

I deliver this simple message 
wherever I go: Let’s keep the 
STEEL in Steelton. 

Congratulations to Henry 
Hitz of Boy Scout Troop 
233 in Dauphin County. 
For his Eagle Scout 
Project, Henry, along 
with his family and fellow 
troop members, installed 
a bin at American Legion 
Post 1001 Canteen for 
the collection of retired 
American flags. 

I was  
honored to 
participate in 
the 33rd annual 
Central PA 
PrideFest!

I hosted a free 
Spaghetti Lunch for 
veterans alongside 
Reps. Madsen and 
Davidson. It was an 
honor to speak with 
all our local veterans! 

We welcomed Abbott Elementary star and award-
winning actress Sheryl Lee Ralph to the Capitol in May! 
She read to the children in attendance and spoke about 
the importance of reading and literacy in America. 

Eighteen years after its closing, big plans are underway 
to redevelop the Harrisburg State Hospital Grounds. I 
toured the old buildings and learned all about the future 
of this historic plot of land.

I met Mayor Neil 
McDevitt of North Wales, 
PA who is believed to 
be the first deaf person 
in modern history to 
be elected mayor of a 
municipality anywhere 
in the U.S.

I talked government with 
middle-school students 
from Camp Curtin in 
Harrisburg. They were 
rewarded a special field trip 
for having great grades and 
good behavior during the 
school year.

I had a wonderful 
time meeting with 
students from 
Mountain View 
Elementary School 
who took a field trip 
to the Capitol and 
the State Museum.

It was a pleasure to 
help pack thousands 
of pounds of food and 
juice for HANNA’s 
Pantry, which helps 
hundreds of families 
each month.

It was an honor to meet 
Mr. Jesse Rohrer from 
Penbrook and his fellow 
Special Olympians! 
Jesse, who is a skier, 
and his fellow athletes 
recently competed in 
Turin, Italy!

I was honored to 
present a James R. 
Roebuck Scholarship 
from the PA 
Legislative Black 
Caucus to Syeer 
Starling from Central 
Dauphin High School.

Property Tax/Rent Rebate 
Applications available
More than 425,000 Pennsylvanians have begun 
receiving a total of $258 million in rebates on 
property taxes or rent paid in 2024. 

The Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program benefits 
income-eligible seniors 65 or older, widows 
or widowers 50 or older, and residents with a 
disability 18 or older. The program now offers 
rebates up to $1,000 and nearly 150,000  
first-time applicants have already benefited.

Applications are still available and the 
deadline to apply for a rebate on rent or 
property taxes paid in 2024 is Dec. 31, 2025.

To see if you qualify or if you need help 
applying, please contact my office at  
(717) 230-1172.

Do You Have  
Unclaimed Property?
The Pennsylvania Treasury has almost 
$4.5 billion in unclaimed funds and 
properties on its books, and some of it may 
belong to you! 

Approximately 10% of Pennsylvanians 
have unclaimed property, and my office is 
here to assist in checking your status, and 
expediting the process so you receive your 
money faster. 

Reach out to us at (717) 230-1172 or stop 
by my office for further information.

My office joined the 
offices of state Senator 
Patty Kim and Reps. 
Dave Madsen, Nate 
Davidson and Tom 
Mehaffie to provide 
one-on-one assistance 
for laid-off workers. 
Our community 
is facing a tough 
situation, but we’re in 
it together—and the 
fight is far from over.
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our Veterans Breakfast!
Seats are limited,  
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Susquehanna Township 
Middle School
801 Wood St. 
Harrisburg 

Is your license plate peeling, 
damaged or worn? Come 
out to our free replacement 
event! Just bring your 
driver’s license and 
current registration, and 
we’ll get the paperwork filed 
for your new plate! Please 
note that new plates will not 
be issued on the spot, so 
leave your plate on until a 
new one is sent to you. 

We’ll also have a Goodwill present for a “one stop drop-
off bin.” Bring your old or unwanted clothing and items for 
donations and your older electronics for safe disposal.
For more details, call my office at (717) 230-1172.

SAVE  
THE  

DATE

RePlate & RePurpose
Replace your  
worn/peeling license  
plate plus drop off  
your recyclable electronics  
and Goodwill donations

My Office is  
Here to Help

	¾ PennDOT problems or questions.
	¾ Obtaining birth or death certificates. 
	¾ CHIP (Children’s Health Insurance Program). 
	¾ Voter registration forms and absentee  

ballot applications. 
	¾ Information on PA’s 529 College Savings Plans. 
	¾ PACE (pharmaceutical assistance for qualified  

senior citizens). 
	¾ Questions with any state agency. 

Scan Me!

Scan the QR code 
to sign up for my 
emails and stay up 
to date with what’s 
happening in the 
district and in the 
House chamber! 

 RepFleming@pahouse.net

 RepFleming.com

 @RepFleming

 @RepJFleming

CAPITOL OFFICE:
27A East Wing 
P.O. Box 202105 
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2105 
(717) 772-0674 • Fax: 717-780-6029

DISTRICT OFFICE:
4807 Jonestown Rd., Suite 145 
Harrisburg, PA 17109-1744 
(717) 230-1172 • Fax: (717) 839-2742 
Toll-Free: (833) 821-1767

A RESOURCE FAIR 
FOR MIDDLE-AGED 
PEOPLE AND  
THEIR FAMILIES

I’ve been working hard in the House to pass bills that improve your 
life and the health and prosperity of our community. Some highlights 
include the Working Pennsylvanians Tax Credit, The Cannabis Health 
and Safety Act, and the Raise the Wage Act. Now, we look forward to 
passing a budget that benefits all Pennsylvanians. 

I’m also proud to announce my bipartisan bill that protects firefighters’ 
income passed the House! The bill would exclude contributions to 
length-of-service award programs from the definition of income 
for Personal Income Tax purposes, keeping the hard-earned 
money our firfighters earned in their pockets.

I’m excited to continue fighting to invest in public 
education, support working families, increase 
investments in our mental health services and 
more. There’s so much to do, and I’m not 
wasting a second as your Representative. 

Dear Neighbor,
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